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Autumn Term 1 2018 Newsletter
Welcome to all our new children and their families. We hope you have all had
a lovely summer break.

This half term we shall learn all about:

e W.C. 03.09.18 — Settling in week

e W.C. 10.0918 — All about me — Could you please bring in a family
photo.

e W.C.17.09.18 — Zoo

e W.C. 24.09.18 — ‘Goldilocks & the 3 Bears’ — We shall have a teddy
bear picnic on Wednesday 26" September, please bring your teddy
bear along.

e W.C. 01.10.18 — Autumn — Could you please bring in an autumn item
for our display, eg, leaf, conker etc

e W.C. 08.10.18 — Sensory week

e W.C. 15.10.18 — ‘Owl Babies’

e W.C. 22.10.18 — ‘Room on the Broom’

All of our topics will cover all seven areas of the Early Years Foundation
Stage.

Points to remember;

e For the safety of all children in the nursery we ask that you do
NOT leave medicine in your child’s bag. If you need to bring
medicine into nursery please pass it onto a member of staff who
will keep vour child’s medicine safe until home time.

e All parents need to check their child’s tray every morning.

e Your password for the high school barrier is your child’s name.

e Your child will need a coat and water bottle (clearly labelled with your
child’s name) each day they attend nursery.

Dates to remember
e Nursery will close Thursday 25™ October at 6pm and re-open Monday
51" November at 7.30am

Many thanks

Mrs Holdcroft, Mrs Salt, Miss Booth, Mrs Warner & Miss Edge



